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The Service Credit Union Corporate Headquarters in 

Portsmouth hosted a beautiful art show in their lobby 

for Saint Patrick Academy. SPA’s student art was dis-

played for the month of December.  Below: Rebecca 

won 2nd place and Cate 3rd for the middle school age 

group.  Both girls received a Barnes & Noble gift card.  

 John Hebert and Ted Alex from The Jeremy Alex 

Fund visited our 4th grade classroom yesterday for a 

chess presentation. They taught our 4th graders how 

to play chess and then gave each student their own 

chess set.  The Jeremy Alex Fund was established to 

honor Jeremy Alex who died of a drug overdose.  The 

fund promotes the message that good decisions yield 

good results.  Thank you, Mr. Hebert and Mr. Alex! 

Joe has been saving up his “good behavior tickets” in 

the first grade to be the teacher of the morning.  He   

administered a spelling test and led the class with Mrs. 

Hersey. Looking good, Joe! 

The first grade has been studying different habitats 

in science such as: the desert, rain forest, ocean, and 

forest.  Each student was asked to choose a habitat 

and to create a three dimensional display using art 

materials such as: shoe boxes, construction paper, 

popsicle sticks, pipe cleaners, etc.  Above: Elieana 

holds her rain forest habitat and Maci shows the 

ocean habitat that she made. 

Congratulations to 8th grader, JP, 

for being recognized for the Fully 

Alive Moment of the Week!  JP 

volunteered to help with the door 

during morning drop off and assist-

ed the Pre-K students with taking 

off their snow pants and boots. 


